
he first annual Waite Hill 
Summer Celebration was a 
great success.  The weather 

cooperated with a rather cool, rain 
free afternoon to everyone's 
enjoyment.  Residents old and new 
converged for picnic goodies, great 
live music, and good conversation. 

Thank you to everyone who 
planned, set up, attended, and 
helped clean up.  For those who 
were unable to attend, we missed 
you.  But don't worry.  It was such a 
good time you can be assured of a 
repeat opportunity next year! 

Remember to watch for the next 
issue of the WH Village Voice 
newsletter this fall to keep up with 
all of the opportunities for 
community interaction, social clubs, 
and more fun events. 
 

 
The first annual Waite Hill Summer Celebration featured live music by "Faith and 
Whiskey".  Many thanks to our Eagle Road neighbor and band member Keith Merritt. 
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